
From: Avis Kowalewski 
Sent: 4/23/2013 5:58:57 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: LMEC and Gilroy Steam Numbers 

Hi Michael, 

Glad to hear from you as your first on my list to call tomorrow. 

I do have information for you and some our operations group continues to compile. Our FERC 
operating standards and FERD efficiency standards are calculated annually and provided to 
PG&E though I do not believe they are public. For that reason, I would prefer to bring to you 
in person if possible. We are also working on some more detailed questions posed by both 
your Commissioner and one of the other offices. That data is also confidential so would also 
like to present in person. 

In summary, I can say that my previous representation at our meeting about the range of 
operating standards (10-20%) and efficiency standards (45-55%) for both plants was correct. 

I have a meeting with our operations team tomorrow on other questions. Can I contact you 
tomorrow afternoon about getting together later this week? 

Thanks. 
Avis 

Sent from my iPad 

On Apr 23, 2013, at 5:22 PM, "Colvin, Michael" <michael.colvin@epuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Avis 

Thank you again for your time last week on the LMEC and Gilroy draft 
resolutions. As Commissioner Ferron indicated last week, our office would 
really like to see the useful thermal numbers dedicated /used for the steam host 
in a CHP application. What's your ETA on those numbers (isn't it already part 
of Calpine contractual agreement?) 

Thanks 
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Michael 

Michael Colvin 

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 355-5484 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:The information in this e-mail may be confidential and/or privileged and protected by work product immunity 
or other legal rules. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by mistransmission. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized 
representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, or copying of this e-mail and its attachments, if 
any, or the information contained herein is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by return e­
mail and delete this e-mail from your computer system. Thank you. 

SB GT&S 0434327 


